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Be it remembered that a session of the County Commission of Stone County was held in the 

courthouse at Galena, on August 1, 2024. Those in attendance today were Presiding 

Commissioner Mark Maples, Southern Commissioner Hank Smythe and Northern Commissioner 

Wayne Blades. 

 

Morning Session: 

9:00 AM – 10:00 AM 

No scheduled agenda 
 

10:00 AM 

Presiding Commissioner Mark Maples opened the meeting with a pledge of allegiance. Those that 

were in attendance were Sheriff Doug Rader; Chief Tim Gideon, Stone County Sheriff’s office; 

Pam Barnett, Stone County Health Department; Cassie Cunningham, White River; David Nichols;  

William McCullah, County Counsel, Sarah Perry, Stone County Clerk’s Office and Denise Dickens, 

Stone County Clerk. 

 
Approval of Commission Minutes 

The matter to approve the minutes for Stone County Commission meetings dated July 30, 2024, 

was brought to decision by a roll call vote: Smythe – yes; Maples – yes Blades –yes. Minutes 

ordered approved. 

 

Edgewater Subdivision – discuss road 

There was no one present from Edgewater.  

 

Health Department 

Pam Barnett, Stone County Health Department came before the Commission to give an update on 

the projects that are happening within the Stone County Health Department. Discussion Only.  

 

 



White River Electric  

Cassie Cunningham, White River Electric came before the Commission to give an update on the 

broadband project within Stone County. Discussion Only. 

 

Security Cameras 

Sheriff Doug Rader and Chief Tim Gideon came before the Commission to discuss outside cameras 

for the Courthouse. There will be a bid run for the security cameras. Discussion Only.  

 

Announcement 

 

Public Time: 

Time was extended to anyone who wanted to speak to the commission at this time. 

 

Adjournment: The adjournment of the Stone County Commission meeting was brought to 

decision by roll call vote: Blades – yes; Smythe- yes; Maples- yes. Meeting adjourned at: 10:45 

AM 


